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     This Saturday, 29 September, is THE day for the 16th annual Cruisin ‘fer Critters, at DeJa 

Vu, 121 N. Burbank Drive, Montgomery, AL!  Cruisin’ is hosted by the Predators Riding Club 

Montgomery (PRC), and our shelter is incredibly grateful to everyone in and affiliated with the 

PRC for the hard work they put in year-round to prepare for and host this annual event.   

     The members and supporters of Cruisin’ have worked hard raising money for our shelter ever 

year and we know this year is no different.  The fun starts (and you do NOT have to ride or even 

have a bike to come out) at DeJa Vu with registration at 11 am with last bike out by noon.  Each 

‘hand’ is $15 for which you get an event patch, goodie bag, food & door prize ticket.  Bike 

games, bike/car wash, live auction, thrift table 50/50 and just a great day of fun.  Best hand wins 

$250, 2nd best wins $100 and worst hand wins $50 (must be present to win).  There is a $5 

minimum if you don’t want to play a ‘hand.’  Sponsorships are still available so please contact 

John West at 334-294-7154 or Sherri Clower-Kirkley at 334-207-3773. 

     Also on the 29th but a bit later at 4pm, there will be more fun at Ida Belle Young Park, 5400 

Vaughn Road, Montgomery for a first ever Charity Flag Football Game between Team Stallion 

& Sincerely Yours as they play to raise money for our shelter, Humane Society of Elmore 

County, and Resurrection Catholic Church. No admission but donations gratefully appreciated. 

     And make sure to mark your calendar for your new tattoo, or perhaps your first tattoo, for Sat, 

10 Nov starting at 10 am at Mad Tatter Tattoo Studio, 10073 Holtville Rd, Deatsville, Alabama 

36022 for their 24 hour Tattoo event starting at 10 am, Nov 10th to 10 am, Nov 11th.  They are 

not only hoping to set a state record for most tattoos in 24 hours but are splitting the proceeds 

with our shelter and the Slapout Fire Department.  They have three specific black ink tattoos 

(American Flag, Paw Print, Skull) to choose from for $20 each.  This event is growing and there 

will be food, entertainment and more so mark your calendar and we’ll see you there! 

     And we are happy to announce that last week’s Bark in the Park brought in $8500 for our 

shelter all thanks to our awesome sponsors, everyone who came out to enjoy the afternoon, 

vendors who supported us and hopefully grew customers & generous donors.  This was our best 

year ever and we appreciate everyone who made it such a resounding success! 

     More thanks to everyone who donated dog food last week as it truly helped since our food 

supply had gotten critically low.  We are no longer at danger levels and just incredibly grateful 

for the support and love for dogs from so many in our community. 
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